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Elementary Students
Currently, we only offer one-on-one tutoring for elementary students. Due to a
limited number of tutors you will have to email Mr. Behnke in order to place
your child on a waiting list.

Middle School Students
Beginning on Wednesday November 16, 2022 there will be tutoring sessions in
the middle school library from 2:50-3:30. This will be every Wednesday until
further notice. If you are the parent of a middle school student interested in
tutoring please contact Ashley and she will provide you with additional
information. Please do NOT just have them show up without informing Ashley.

High School Students
Please contact Mr. Behnke for information on tutoring at the high school level.

Online Students
We currently do not have the online tutoring option but, feel free to contact
Mr. Behnke if you wish to request this to see if you are able to work something
out.
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